James Makepeace, P.E. February 5, 2018
Makepeace Engineering LLC

816 2" Av S, Suite 800

Onalaska, Wi 54650

Scott Dunnum

City of La Crosse
Engineering Department
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse, Wi 54601

Mr. Dunnum,

Chris Fechner submitted preliminary and final plat documents last Friday, February 2, 2018. In support
of those documents, | am hereby submitting the following, for my client’s proposed Waterview
Subdivision in the south end of La Crosse.

Enclosed, for your convenience are:

Seven 11x17 sets of paper plans

Five Full size sets of paper plans

Two paper copies of the Storm Water Management and Erosion Control Plan Narrative
Two coples of storm water calculations

One cd with electronic copies of all documents

newNnRE

Should you have any questions while reviewing the documents, please don’t hesitate to contact me
directly.

Sincerely,
James Makepeace, P.E.
Makepeace Engineering LLC



CITY OF LA CROSSE, Wi

General Billing - 154305 - 2018

004578-0082 Rachel H... 02/05/2018 01:18PM
191596 - MAKEPEACE ENGINEERING

Payment Amount; 700.00

[



James Makepeace, P.E. February 2, 2018
Makepeace Engineering LLC

816 2™ Av S, Suite 800

Onalaska, Wl 54650

Scott Dunnum

City of La Crosse
Engineering Department
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse, Wi 54601

Mr. Dunnum,
Attached, Chris Fechner submitted preliminary and final plat documents earlier today. in support of

those documents, | am hereby submitting the following, for my client’s proposed Waterview Subdivision
in the south end of La Crosse.

Enclosed, for your convenience are:

1. Seven 11x17 sets of paper plans

2. Seven sets of paper specifications

3. Two paper copies of the Storm Water Operation & Maintenance Agreement
4. Two paper coples of subdivision covenants

Monday morning | will follow up with:

Five full size sets of paper plans

Two copies of the Storm Water Management and Erosion Control Plan Narrative
Two copies of storm water calculations

One thumb drive with electronic copies of all documents
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Should you have any questions while reviewing the documents, please don’t hesitate to contact me
directly.

Sincerely,
James Makepeace, P.E.
Makepeace Engineering LLC



